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Mary Ellen Meyn 7th 
 

We apologize if we have                                              

inadvertently omitted anyone 
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              Cottage News 

Please  

Join us for the  

Annual  Christmas Dinner. 

    Tuesday, December 12th  at 4:00 pm 

Please RSVP by December 5th  724-238-2235 

Buffet style Christmas Dinner,  Entertainment by the Parrish family                     

 

The bus will be around at 3:30 

Special Note:  There are no meetings in December       

724-238-2235  

The Corporate Office, Graceful Aging and Senior Center will all be 

closed Monday, December 25 to celebrate the Christmas holiday.   

We wish you all a blessed day with family and friends.                

Boldog Karácsonyt 

   HAPPY BIRTHDAY HAPPY BIRTHDAY HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!!   

Upcoming events         

Sunday, Dec 3rd         

Angel Tree Lighting     

5:30 at Holy Trinity          

  

Wednesday, Dec 6th         

St. Nicholas Day 

  

Tuesday, Dec12th     

Cottage Dinner          

4:00 pm 

 

  

Merry Christmas! 

We extend our deepest 

sympathy to the McGinnis 

family on the passing of Bill 

on November 23, 2017. 

The family has planned a 

memorial service that will 

be on his birthday, April 

28th, 2018 in Latrobe. 

Please keep Martha and 

her family in your prayers.    



Reminders 

Congratulations Walter Fetzer who 
won the grab bag in November  

The students from the Valley School 

of Ligonier will be caroling at Ligonier 

Gardens on Saturday, December 9th 

at 2:00 pm.  All are welcome to visit 

the Gardens and sing along. 

Graceful Aging Wellness Center    

December 13th 2:15pm  The study of Winter   

December 14th 9am  at Bethlen Home Linden Room                                    

Intergenerational Event  - “Kindness” 

GAWC is Closed Saturday, December 23rd and Monday 

25th in observance of Christmas  

Wishing you a Healthy Christmas!            

Call to pre-register       724-238-2412 

Please remind your family and friends 

coming to visit during the holidays of 

the speed limit when driving through 

our campus.  Slow down and watch    

for people walking their 

dogs. We want to en-

sure the safety of all.   
      

                  Thank you.Thank you.Thank you. 

The LV Marching Band will be per-

forming on Thursday, December 21  

Bethlen Home at  

Ligonier Gardens at  

All are welcome.  

Emergency Pendants        

are available.  

These pendants will call 

911 when activated. If 

you would like an     

Emergency Pendant, 

please call Gregg.   

724-875-1462  

SPEED SPEED 

LIMIT   LIMIT   

151515 

Dates to remember:  
 

Saturday, Dec 2nd  

Senior Center Christmas 

party at Ligonier Valley 

Country Club. If you 

signed up for transporta-

tion, Tom will begin pick-

ing up 11:00 am. 

 

Sunday, Dec 3rd 
Angel tree Lighting 

at  Holy Trinity  at 

5:30pm 

God gave His greatest gift to us        
On that first Christmas Day. 

May the joy and wonder of it 

Always guide and light your way. 

The Bethlen Home Cookbooks are still available at the         

Bethlen Home or the Corporate Office. The cost is $10.00.                                                 

Thank you to all who submitted their favorite recipes.   

Congratulations  Diane Dennis who 
won the 50/50 in November 

St. Nicholas Day 

Wednesday, Dec 6th 

 
Don’t forget to leave you 

shoes just outside your door. 

You won’t want to miss his 

arrival.  Enjoy your treats. 

 

Bethlen Cultural  

Department  
 

 

          Garbage Day                                       

The garbage collection                                  

after Christmas will be                                                     

 Wednesday,                        

 December 27th                                                     


